OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

March 24, 1954

Gulf Oil Corporation
P. O. Box 2167
Hoblis, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. C. F. Taylor, Area Production Supt.

Subject: Unorthodox Location - A. L. Christmas
No. | Well 330" fror the E/L and 330'
from the S/L, Section 27, Township 22
Sauth, Range 36 East - Langmat Gas
Pool.

Gentlemen:

Reference is made to your letter of March 9, 1954 pertaining
to the approval of an unorthodox location for the above captioned well.

Pursuant to authority granted to me by the provisions of Order
No. 369-A, Rule 4, permission is hereby granted to produce this well
in accordance and in compliance with pool rules.

Very truly yours,

A A

RRS:vc S
cc: Western Natural Gas Co.
Sinclair Oil and Gas Company
Oil Conservation Commission, Hobbs —
Well File
Unorthodox File

etary and Director
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